
 
 

TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: December 10, 2024 
 

TO:  Mayor and Town Council 

 

VIA:  Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager     

 

VIA:  Robert Miracle, CPA Deputy Town Manager, Finance and Administration 

   

FROM: Dean Mealy, II NIGP-CPP, CPPO Town Procurement and Contract Manager 

 

RE: Resolution approving an award to Envirosight for Sewer Inspection Camera in the 

amount of $138,202.19, approving a contingency in the amount of $6,900 for a total 

approved award in the amount of $145,102.19 

 

DATE:  November 27, 2024 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff recommends that the Town Council approve Resolution No. 168-2024, approving an award 

to Envirosight for Sewer Inspection Camera in the amount of $138,202.19, approving a 

contingency in the amount of $6,900 for a total approved award in the amount of $145,102.19. 

 

SUMMARY EXPLANATION/BACKGROUND  

 

The existing Aries Camera for Sewer Inspection, purchased in 2013 has come to the end of its 

useful life cycle. The camera is used to televise sewer laterals. The existing camera has been out 

of service for numerous repairs over the past several years.  

 

Public Works submitted to replace the unit in the 2025 budget which was approved.  

 

The new camera is being secured from the Sourcewell Cooperative Contract which provides the 

Town with substantial savings.  

 

FUNDING/FISCAL IMPACT 

 
Funding for this unit will be from the Equipment Replacement Fund.  

 

TOWN ATTORNEY REVIEW 

 

This format has been utilized by the Town in previous recommendations and was approved by the 

Town Attorney.  

 

 

 


